
The following social media guidelines must appear
on every district approved social media channel:

ROLLA PUBLIC SCHOOLS SOCIAL MEDIA
COMMUNITY GUIDELINES

Welcome! Whether you are a student, RPS alumni, a local business person,
parent, grandparent, or fan, we are glad you’re here! We use our channels to
share with you the many exciting things happening in our schools. You can 
expect to see news, upcoming events, school activities, and more published
on our social media channels.

Be sure to to tell your friends we’re here so they can join us too! Please like and
share our posts to help us welcome the community to our page.

GUIDELINES FOR PARTICIPATING
IN THIS PAGE

Be respectful. Personal attacks will not be tolerated. Inappropriate remarks and 
profanity will be deleted and you risk being blocked from participating on this page.

Our social media channels are not about any one individual. Please, no grand-
standing on favorite topics or ranting on personal issues. 

Looking to increase your income? Want to boost sales? Running for public of�ce?
Publish a personal page and leave ours for sharing school related information.

Stay on topic. Our channels are dedicated to RPS. Let’s keep the conversation 
related to the community as a whole. Comments are welcome as long as they 
directly relate to the social media channel and its audience.

Have a question for a speci�c employee or other participants? Please contact
them privately. 

Abuse of the above guidelines can lead to being blocked or removed from our
fan page. For more information, please send a private message through
this page or channel.


